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DECEMBER AT A GLANCE  
 

Thursday, Dec. 3 Christmas 
   meeting at 
   the Hyatt 
   6:00ñdinner 
   7:00ñparty 
 
Wednesday, Dec. 15  
   Socialñto 
   be anounced 
 
Friday, Dec. 25 MERRY 
   CHRISTMAS 

   TO ALL 

BAC CHRISTMASl MEETING  
White Elephant Gft Exchange  

6:00 Dinner  

7:00 Election and Party  

President  Bill Whittaker 
Vice Pres. Peggy Olson 
Secretary  Jeff Kirk 
Treasurer Pam Whittaker 
Bd. of Directors Paul Burt 
  Bill Heslep 

  Robert Mauck 

2015 Officers  

 

 

 

 

59/9a.9w 
нлмр 

Bill Whittaker is shown presenting our Presidential Car Show 
Sponsor, Ken Ladd of Laddõs Coins with an appreciation 
plaque.  The Cruisers thank Ken for his generous sponsorship 

and hope he enjoyed the show as much as everyone else did.   

TO OUR DECEMBER CRUISERS  

 1ñ  Gary Baker   15ñRobert Noah  
 2ñ  Michael Sheehan  15ñChristi Burratti  
 4ñ  Megan Richardson  18ñChris Craig  
 11ñJan Kimmel   23ñBill Heslep  
 11ñPatricia Shelley  25ñMarijes Brownell  
 13ñJeff Kirk   27ñMarnie Burke  
 20ñMargaret Lisle  28ñPam Whittaker  
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  



VETERANS DAY CAR SHOWñ2015 

All indications are that the 2015 Veterans Day Car Show was a huge success, both in terms of participation, and funds 
raised for veteransõ charities.  Over the past year a small group met almost monthly to plan and organize the commit-
tees and to iron out the specifics that go into orchestrating such a large undertaking.  T-shirts had to be ordered, raf-
fle tickets had to be printed and sold, sponsors had to be approached, signs and posters had to be made and placed, 
items for the silent auction had to be sought, vendors signed up, coordination with the city , hire a DJ, do the clean-
up...and so much more.  On the day of the show approximately 70 Cruisers volunteered to park the cars, register 
the entrants, do the judging, woman the info booth (oh yeah, I said it -.woman the info booth), tabulate the results, 

and present the awards.  All that in addition to coordinating the Friday night cruise-in.   

Paul and I were not on hand this year so without first hand information, I am going to let some photos tell the story 
here, and let others elaborate on the show at an upcoming meeting.   For many more pictures and a video of 

the show, please go to: Bastropareacruisers.com.  Thanks to all who contributed pictures of this great event. 

So in no particular order , here are some 2015 Car Show photos:  



Col. George Finan was on hand to present the 

Veterans Award 
Missing man flyover 

The info booth was (wo)manned by several of 
our Cruiser ladiesñPictured here are two of 

them  - Kathy and Nancy 
What do you think, guys?  Yea or nay?   

Music provided by our favorite DJñ 
Don Lane 

Please go to bastropareacruisers.com for more photos  

Don Burkley won First Place in the M Classñ 

pre-õ84 Corvettes with his 1965 Corvette 



2015 CAR SHOW SPONSORS  

Our car show would not be possible without the support of these sponsors.  Please remember when you are shop-
ping to thank these businesses for their generosity.  They are not just supporting BAC, but are also helping our vet-
erans who are the direct beneficiaries of the funds raised.  Unfortunately, not all sponsors are pictured, but please 

see next page for a complete list of all those who made the show possible.  Our thanks to all.   

Debbie Moore of Liberty Glen Gallery           Becki Womble of Bastrop Chamber of Commerce 

        Our HEB! Jimmy Attra of B&B AutoñCarquest 

                     Krystal of Maxineõs     Russell Waters of Benny Boyd 

Sears Hometown Store 



2015 CAR SHOW SPONSORS  

Presidential Sponsor  
Ken LaddñLaddõs Coins 
 
Premium Sponsors  
Hyatt Lost Pines Resort 
Maxineõs Restaurant 
 
Platinum Sponsors  
Arnold Land Surveying 
B&B AutoñCarquest 
Badlands Creative Design 
Bastrop Chamber of Commerce 
Benny Boyd Motors 
Covert Chevrolet 
HEB 
Sames Ford 
Liberty Glen Gallery 
Schlotzskyõs 

Gold Sponsors  
Bastrop GoldsmithñSilversmith 
First National Bank 
G&C Printing 
Lost Pines Paint & Body 
Neighbors Kitchen & Yard 
Prosperity Bank 
Old Town Restaurant & Bar 
Sears Hometown Store 
 
Silver Sponsors  
Bastrop Main Street Program 
Bastrop Tire & Automotive 
Comfort Suites 
Frontier Bank 
Home Depot 

Randy McDonaldñStansberry Realtors 
 

Promo Gift  

Gateway Classic Cars 

PRESIDENTIAL SHOW SPONSOR:  KEN LADD OF LADDõS COINS 



 
Mecum Auction will have its second ever classic auction on Friday/Saturday, December 11 and 12, 2015.  As last 

year, the Bastrop Area Cruisers will again be the car club assisting Mecum as drivers and tug drivers. 

An email message with the complete and current list of volunteers will be sent out and will be confirmed at our next meeting on 
Thursday, December 3 at the Hyatt.  We will be handing out the parking passes at the meeting and going over final details for 
this year. 
 
As stated before, only BAC members and immediate family will be qualified to participate this year and must be 21 years of age.   
 
So far we have a total of 85 volunteers; 53 drivers/tug drivers on Friday, and 62 on Saturday, plus 7 headquarters room  
volunteers.  Also, food during the auction will be provided by the club this year.   
 
General details below.  Please contact Bill Szelag,or Gene Waldrip with any questions.  The four BAC Coordinators will be Bill 
Szelag, Gene Waldrip, Bruce Mungiguerra, and Steve Cass.  If you have not already signed up to work the auction but wish to, 
please contact Bill Szelag. 
 
Location:  
Austin Convention Center 
500 E. Cesar Chavez St., 
Austin TX 78701 
Room 3ñMain level at the center.  Food provided by BAC. 
 
Details:  
Date:  FridayñSaturday, December 11 and 12 
Time:  Orientation and meeting starts 8:00 a.m. each day 
End time estimated to be 7-7:30 p.m. each day 
 
Parking location:  
604 Driskill, next to IHOP restaurant.  Parking passes will be provided at the Dec. 3 BAC meeting. 
 
Volunteer Assignments:  Vehicle Drivers and Golf Cart Tug Drivers 
Hospitality//Headquarters Room 3ñBAC Coordinators 
 
Tips and Guidelines:  
1.  We are only driving or maneuvering vehicles or tug carts 
2.  We do not push vehicles or hook up tug straps 
3.  Take direction from BAC coordinators and Mecum managers (Blue shirts) 
4.  Safety is the primary concern for Mecum and for us. 
5.  Be courteous and friendly to everyone 
6.  No texting/talking on cell phones; no food, gum, tobacco or drinks while in the cars.  Hide personal items. 
7.  Some cars driven, some tugged. 
8.  Get your vehicle assignment from BAC coordinator 
9.  You will be given a sticker with car # (s or a) when assigned to you. 
10. Do not attempt to drive a stick shift if you donõt know how. 
11. Vehicles generally parked in car # order, but not always. 
12. Go to/stay with your vehicle once assigned until full loop completed. 
13. Return to head BAC coordinator as soon as you park your previously assigned vehicle 
14. Full loop could take 30-40 minutes! 
15. Owners allowed to be in and/or driveñbut you also stay with vehicle. 
16. Do not offer any opinions on vehicle you are driving.  Bidders and spectators will be asking you many questions. 
     Tell them only the number of miles on the vehicle. 
17. All cars started and driven across the auction block, if possible 
18. Keys will be on long strap tied to steering column 
19. Pay close attention to tug strap distance so it lays on the floor.  Watch for people as they could trip on the strap. 
20. Do not drive a car if you are the registered bidder or seller. 
21. Ask BAC Coordinator when you need break/lunch 
22. Be patient, donõt lose your cool or get nervous.  Enjoy the day. 
23. Respect the owner, their vehicle, and Mecum staff/spectators 

24. Have fun and enjoy the event. 

BASTROP AREA CRUISERS ON TAP TO DRIVE CARS ACROSS  

THE AUCTION BLOCK AT MECUM AUSTIN AUCTION  



FROM THE BAC TOKYO CHAPTER 

ROD RUN TO GONZALES 

OK, Steve.  If you are still in Bastrop when this 
newsletter goes out, or even if youõre not, maybe 
you can explain this picture.  Interesting,, very 

interestingé...   

A group of Cruisers traveled to Gonzales on November 7 to visit Templin Saloon, which is owned by a friend of 
Harry and Cheryl Green.  As you can see from the pictures it looks like everyone had a good time in the historic 
building.  Templin Saloon was originally opened in 1906 and it is what you might picture when you think of an old 

timey Texas saloon.  Letõs do that run againñthis time when the weather cooperates.   



THE NOVEMBER SOCIAL 

 

There were at least 31 of us attending the November social at Ironwood out on Hwy 71 in Garfield.  
Thanks to Pat Riordan for arranging the location.  From what I hear, the December social is going to be a 

bit different, but Pat will send out details as soon as those details are confirmed. 



DECEMBER 2015 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 
Christmas 
meeting at the 

Hyatt 
6:00 dinner 
7:00 Elections 
and White 
Elephant Gifts 

4 5 

6 7 
 
 

8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 
 
 
Socialðto be 
announced 

17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 
 

26 

27 28 29 30 31   


